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9.9.2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Re: First Class of 2020 photographic Feature in the Northern Echo and Thirsk News 

 

On Tuesday October 20th The Northern Echo will be publishing a special first class of 2020 souvenir picture 

special that aims to capture as many of this year’s new starters as possible, this feature will be cherished by 

pupils and their families and in years to come hold special memories. The pull- out will be particularly 

poignant this year as we conduct classes in extreme circumstances as a result of the coronavirus pandemic. 

 

Please complete and return the consent below by Monday 5th October to advise if you consent for your 

child to be photographed by school and included in this feature? 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr R Chandler 

Headteacher 
 

 
I do allow my consent for (child’s name)…………………………………………..to have their photograph 

taken by Thirsk Community Primary school and used in local newspaper First class of 2020 newspaper 
feature. 
 
 
I do not give consent for (child’s name)……………………………………...……to be included 
 
Signed:…………………………………………………….(parent/Guardian) 
 
Date……………………………………………………… 
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